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Dun Laoghaire Rathdown County Council
C/o Mary Henchy

Director of Services, Town Hali

Marine Road, Dun Laoghaire

County Dublin

23rd October 2017

Appeal Re:Amendments to the Cherrywood SDZ Planning Scheme 2014 relating to
dwelling numbers in the Town and Village Centres and the
sequencing of retail development in the Town Centre.
Cherrywood, County Dublin.

Dear Madam,

An Bord Pleandla has received your letter dated the 27th September, 2017 and notes that the Proposed
AmendmentNo. 5 to the approved Cherrywood Planning Scheme has been withdrawn.

Yours faithfully,

F | Kilmurray (
Executive Officer
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